
GCFA’s Exclusive eNewsletter for Administrative Ministry Resources

The Collaborator

• Published the first week of every 

month

• 23,000+ subscribers

• Featuring content on topics like HR, 

IT, Marketing, Event Planning, 

Finance, and Legal, and others

• Exclusive ministry partner offers, 

with negotiated discounts for 

churches and affiliated ministries



Our Newsletter is Your Newsletter

The Collaborator

Recent articles include:

• "Virtually Onboard New Hires"

• "Staff Recruiting Best Practices"

• "Planning a Virtual or Hybrid Meeting"

• "Ministry Website Management Tips"

• "Protecting Your Ministry from Cyber Attacks"

To subscribe, visit: www.gcfa.org/subscribe

*Always feel free to republish any content that may help your churches. Contact 

Connectional Relations, ConnectionalRelations@gcfa.org for more information.

http://www.gcfa.org/subscribe
mailto:ConnectionalRelations@gcfa.org
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